
Recognising excellence and 
innovation in early childhood

CALLING FOR VICTORIA’S BEST 
EARLY CHILDHOOD SERVICES 
AND ORGANISATIONS
NOMINATIONS CLOSE FRIDAY 24 MAY 2019
If you’re part of an exciting early childhood initiative, program or project 
making a difference to the lives of children, you should nominate at

www.education.vic.gov.au/veya


